
Dear {#First Name#}, 

Congratulations, you have been accepted to Sam Houston State University for the {#UG_Entry Term#} 
{#UG_Entry Year#} semester. You may now visit the Academic Advising website to find your advisor. 
Also, please visit the Orientation website to register for an orientation session. 

SHSU has created a new student CHECKLIST to better serve you during your enrollment process and 
guide you step by step along the way. The checklist includes important requirements such as state 
mandated meningitis vaccination, scholarship deadlines and computer account creation information. 

If you cannot find answers to your questions on the University website, please feel free to email 
the Office of Undergraduate Admissions or call 1-866-BEARKAT.  

Your Sam ID number is: {#Student ID#} 

Sincerely, 
S. Trevor Thorn, Director 
Sam Houston State University 
Office of Undergraduate Admissions 
Box 2418, Huntsville TX 77341 
936-294-1828 or Toll Free 866-BEARKAT 

**This is the official communication method for applicant information for Sam Houston 

State University. You may unsubscribe, however, you will be automatically reinstated in the 

system once you submit an application. As an applicant, you will receive emails that 

include information on admission decisions, missing documentation, scholarship deadlines, 

and announcements of open registration. E-mail addresses were received from applicants, 

information requests, ACT's Educational Opportunity Service, or The College Board Student 

Search Service. If you do not wish to receive SHSU Admissions e-mail, just click here. 

Or to opt-out by mail, write to - 
SHSU Admissions, RE: Opt-Out of Connect Email, BX 2418, Huntsville TX 77341 
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